Announcements

Are you interested in joining FFA? If so please attend our first fun night of the year this Sunday at 6:30
in the Ag Building! Please bring your parents! See Mrs. Graves to RSVP! We hope to see you there!!

The Abilene Gaming Club is meeting once again meeting today in the library from 3 to 5. If you are
interested in board games, video games, DND, or just hanging out we would love to have you.

Fall Sports Media Day is coming up Tuesday, August 23 in the main gym. The schedule is as follows:
1st block is Cross Country, 2nd block is Girls Tennis and Dance, 3 block is Volleyball and Football
Cheer, 4th block is Football. Photos will be available for purchase with a digital link following the event.
Check with your coach for more information.

Come start the year off at the Back to School Dance this Friday, August 19 from 7 - 9 pm in the AHS
Gym/Commons area. We will have a DJ in the gym and games in the commons. Admission is $3.

Abilene High School will be hosting several blood drives this year. Your blood drive coordinator is Mrs.
Burton and your student ambassador is Abram Stirtz. If you have any questions ask one of them. The
first blood drive is on SUNDAY, August 28th from 12-5:30. If you are at least 16 years of age and meet
the requirements to donate, please consider signing up. You can sign up outside the office or see Mrs.
Burton. Your one pint of blood could save up to three lives. Help us continue the legacy of making a
difference in our school and our community.

Come check out all the ways you can connect and get involved this year at AHS during the KAY
Activities Fair this Friday during seminar in Gym B

sinng) Oh.....Who lives in a pinapple under the sea??? Spongebob Squarepants! If you are interested
in auditioning for this year's musical Spongebob.. sign up for an audition time in Mrs.Whiteley's room.
Audtions will be held next week. Or if you'd rather help behind the scenes you can sign up to be on the
backstage crew, also posted in Mrs. Whiteley's room.






